
 

 

                      

Wednesday 22th June 2022 

   

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Year 2,      

Transition Arrangements for Children in Year 2 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming the Year 2 pupils as our new Year 3 cohort in 
September. Over the next few weeks, we have organised a range of transition activities to help your 
child become familiar with the staff, building layout and routines at the Upper school. 

 

The following activities will be taking place: 

Friday 24th 
June 

Year 2 to visit the Upper site and have an afternoon playtime in the garden.  
Meet Ms Binks. 

Monday 
27th June  

Year 2 to attend Rainbow assembly at the Upper with Mrs Carpenter. 

Monday 
4th July 

Year 2 to attend Rainbow assembly at the Upper with Mrs Carpenter. 

Monday 
8th July 

Year 2 to visit the Upper for a tour of the site. 

Tuesday 
12th July 

Year 2 to visit the Woodland Library for story time in the afternoon. 

Thursday 
14th July  

Year 2 to have lunch at the Upper site and stay for playtime. 

 

In addition to this, we will be offering an open evening for parents who are new to Year 3 in July.  

Details for this event will follow shortly. 

 

We look forward to getting to know the children over the rest of this half term and welcoming them to 

the Upper site 

Kind regards,  

   

  
 

Ms Claire Binks  

Deputy Head of Upper School  


